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DEPARTMENT OF CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL 
Grass Valley Area 

230.14307 .EIR2020070281 

Transportation Agency 

Subject: ENVIORONMENTAL DOCUMENT REVIEW SCH# 2020070281 

The Grass Valley Area has reviewed the above environmental document review. The location of 
the project is on the SR-49 corridor south of the city of Grass Valley. The potential impact to the 
Grass Valley Area California Highway Patrol operations are: 

1. Increased evening congestion and collisions north and south of the construction zone 
during construction hours. SR-49 corridor, south of the city of Grass Valley, is an arterial 
route accessing Nevada County from Placer County. 

2. Increased congestion on the 49 corridor when 1-80 shuts down in the winter for weather 
reasons. 

3. Delayed response times to incidents due to construction. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Sergeant CJ Bratcher, ID 18142 
at (530) 477-4900. 

G. STEFFENSON, Lieutenant 
Commander 
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